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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, December 05, 2021 11:02 PM

To: mhahn94966@aol.com

Cc: Clerk's Department; Ingrid Richards; Trustee Crandall; Trustee Brew

Subject: RE: marijuana dispensaries

Marilyn, thank you so much for taking the time to write. It is wonderful to hear from longtime residents. As you know, 

public input is essential. I am copying Assistant Village Manager Richards who is collecting community commentary and 

sharing it with the Board. All the best, Jane 

 

Jane E. Veron 

Mayor 

Village of Scarsdale 

mayor@scarsdale.com 

Follow me @mayorjaneveron 

 

 

 

From: mhahn94966@aol.com <mhahn94966@aol.com>  

Sent: Sunday, December 05, 2021 8:22 PM 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Cc: Clerk's Department <clerk@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: marijuana dispensaries 

 

CAUTION: External sender. 

They may be legal in NYS now, but I don't think they should be allowed in our Scarsdale community.  We don't have bars, 
cigar shops, etc.  We certainly don't need dispensaries or lounges for marijuana.  I've lived here for over 35 years and I 
would like to keep our community safe and clean. I've lived in 3 different locations in Scarsdale and I want to keep the 
village just the way it is.  We do need other businesses besides jewelry stores and real estate offices, but not marijuana 
dispensaries.  
 
Marilyn Hahn 
50 Popham Rd. 
Scarsdale, NY 10583 


